
		 	Tis	the	Season	 	

The Hospitality Committee is planning a holiday celebration.  There will be a special Thirsty 
Thursday on December 13 at 5:00 pm.  The committee will supply meat/cheese tray with assorted 
breads for the celebration.   We are asking everyone bring an appetizer, side dish or dessert.  
Please sign up to attend by Monday, December 10.   

																																																		 																																																																				 	

Because our committee numbers are small, we need elves to help in the following areas: 

1) Decorating the main room – putting up tree – we have the decorations, you can help make 
our main room beautiful.  Decorating will be December 5 at 10:00 am.   

2) Creating fresh flower arrangements-if you have a trimming and arranging talent, please 
come and share your expertise.  Arrangement festivities will be on December 11 at 1:00 in 
the clubhouse.   

3) Set-up for the party will be on December 12 at 4:00.  If you would like to listen to holiday 
music and have fun, stop by and help the elves of Baywood.   

4) Next day clean up (emptying of dishwashers) 

Giving back during the holidays      

If you are interested in continuing our tradition of giving back to our community, we will be 
taking donations which will be given to a local food bank. We will be collecting in two 
different ways. Non-perishable food items can be placed in the designated box in the main 
room of the clubhouse. We are also taking monetary donations for All Faiths’ Food Bank and 
checks can be made to that organization.  Baywood has always been a caring and loving 
community. Let us continue that tradition.       


